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The Northern Ambition family of schools 
has had an incredible autumn.
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Take a look
at what we’ve 
been up to! 



Ambition Bravery Respect

Social Media
Roundup!

Twitter
@airedaleacademy

Students showed their 
community spirit – with 
donations for Airedale Baby 
and Children’s Bank!

We learned about the 
environment and energy 
recovery on our Geography 
trip to Veolia recycling centre.

Our lucky students received an 
amazing donation of books from 
Quarto Publishing!



RespectAmbition Bravery

Y10 and Y11 Pride Point winners 
had a great time at The Hut 
community centre!

Huge congrats to our U13s Girls’ 
Football Team after their victory 
at Barnsley Football Club’s EFL 
Kids Cup!



Ambition Bravery Respect

Twitter
@AiredaleInfant

Social Media
Roundup!

Year 1s enjoyed a parent 
workshop where we learned all 
about our local area!

Well done to our #NAATSTARS 
who earned certificates for their 
hard work this term!

At Halloween, our Nursery 
children had fun with their 
pumpkins in the mud kitchen!



Facebook
@airedaleinfantschool

We’re proud of all our 
wonderful pupils who raised 
over £125 for Children in Need!

Year 2 Pixies behaved 
wonderfully and learnt lots at the 
Renewi Recycling Centre!



Social Media
Roundup!

Twitter
@airedalejunior

Year 4 learned lots about history 
from an exciting Viking visitor!

Year 6 immersed themselves in 
Victorian history at Cannon Hall!

Facebook
@airedalejuniors

Pupils learned lots about World 
War II during a fantastic trip to 
Murton Park.

 

!



Ambition Bravery Respect

Elizabeth from Commonwealth 
War Graves taught Year 5 all 
about soldiers’ graves.

Our children behaved brilliantly 
and challenged themselves 
during a great trip to Robinwood!



Ambition Bravery Respect

The Oyster Park children have 
enjoyed lots of hands-on 
Maths learning!

Social Media
Roundup!

Our Year 6 pupils showed 
exemplary behaviour paying their 
respects on Remembrance Day.

The children in Nursery got 
creative learning all about 
different pets!

Facebook
@OysterParkPri 

Pupils did their bit for charity 
this Children in Need with a 
school-wide pyjama day!



Our children had a fantastic time 
taking part in all sorts of activities 
at Robinwood!
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Northern
Lights

Nominations are once again open and will 
close on 10th March 2023.

Our recognition scheme has seen 12 winners this 
term all of whom have demonstrated our values 
of Ambition, Bravery and Respect. Winners were 

selected from every school across the Trust in 
both teaching and support staff. 

 
They truly are “Our Northern Lights” and the 

awards were thoroughly deserved!

RECOGNITION SCHEME WINNERS
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01977 664555

information@northernambition.org.uk

northernambition.org.uk


